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Veterans Memorial Park Renovation Information 
We are excited to announce the much anticipated Veteran’s Memorial Park renovation project has officially begun.  The project is estimated to be complete by December of this year. Here are a few important items we would like to note.
Parking
The main parking lot will remain mostly open for the majority of the project.  Towards the end of construction that lot will be closed to be repaved along with the senior center lot.  There will be more details posted as we get closer to that time.  St. Elias has been gracious enough to permit residents and patrons to use their lot during the summer months as well.  Please be respectful of their property when using their spaces.
Restrooms 
The senior center will serve as the main site for park restrooms this summer.  They will be open Monday-Sunday 8:00am-8:00pm during the summer months.  Restroom access is available on the SOUTH entrance near the senior center parking lot only. 
Baseball Diamonds
The baseball diamonds (Memorial #1 and #2) will remain open during the project for in-house recreation league games and school events.  Fields will not be rented to outside groups this year.
Playground
The Playground in the upper park will be closed for the duration of the project.  As the majority of the upper park will be under construction, the playground will be closed for safety concerns and installation of new features.
Sport Court
Sport Court will be closed for the duration of the project.  Once complete, there will be newly renovated courts and additional amenities in the area.
Pavilions
The Grand Pavilion will be closed for usage as it will be demolished and replaced as part of the renovation. Old Stone and South Creek Pavilions will be available for drop-in passive usage but will not be rented this summer.  We encourage residents and patrons to use these with discretion and not hold any large events due to limited parking and restroom facilities.  We will not be permitting vehicles to drive down the paths to unload for events as we do with rentals.
Walking Paths
Walking paths in Memorial Park will remain accessible for the duration of the project.  Access from the upper park will remain available, however, please be cautious around construction zones.

Thank you for your continued support of the recreation department.  If you have any questions about the project please contact the recreation center at 216-351-5334 or email us at recinfo@brooklynohio.gov.
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